
JUNE 2015 MEETING NOTES

Many thanks to Dick W. for leading the meeting.  Seven people attended the meeting.

Dick gave out directions to Wickham park for the Aug 9 picnic.  Dick will pick up the tab for the rental rather than try to split the cost by some number of ways.  It's up to the rest of us to feed him.

Please remember to bring in your Christmas toys by the October meeting.

Show & Tell:

Bill brought cars and a really interesting 3 layer ornament.  Maurille brought in one of the several butterfly boxes he made as Easter gifts to his grandchildren.  Beautiful job.

Murray had a fairy scroll project and a Corian starfish puzzle.  Dick brought in a kinematic sculpture, another Clayton Boyer design.

Hope everyone enjoys the club picnic in August.

